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Meeting Notes 

 

The South Riding Proprietary Open Space Working Group held a meeting on December 11, 2018. The meeting 

was called to order at 6:30 p.m. at Town Hall, 43055 Center Street 

Committee Members Attending: Jeff Salmon, Dale Urbanek, Julie Abel, & Keith Reichlen 

Board Members Attending: Gary Smith, Estee LaClare & Meggan Walker 

Staff: Wendy Taylor, Jeff Smith, & Jennifer Burke  

 

Brightview Landscaping presented designs to redo the front entrance at SR Blvd and Rt 50. The majority of the 

committee liked the proposed designs and authorized staff to move forward with a survey. 

 

Committee reviewed designs to replace playground equipment at Owen Park and several others. The majority of 

the committee liked the designs but wants to see some color changes to some of the equipment. Discussed cost 

involved with each design.  

 

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:50 p.m. 


